
We were asked:  

 

Q1. Whether, in the past three years, any people working for the Department have been found 

not to have the necessary qualifications to work in the UK; for example, indefinite leave to 

remain, or have had an invalid visa and, if so, to confirm in each case the capacity in which the 

worker was employed/used by the department, and what action was taken. 

We replied: 
 
A1. In the past three years no staff working at the Wales Office have been found not to have the 
necessary qualifications to work in the UK. 


